
 

 
 
 
September 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
School Transport – Early Closure: Thursday 19th September 2024 

 
As advised in the Head’s Letter dated Friday 6th September 2024, on Thursday 19th September 2024 
the school will end at 1.20pm for our students, to give us time to prepare the school for the Open 
Evening event.  
 
The bus companies have been informed of the early closure.   
 
Students who use the following school transport will be collected at 1.20pm:  

• Ellisons for Ashton Keynes & Latton 

• Pulhams to South Cerney  

• Barnes coach C339CD to Nettleton, Elkstone, Winstone, Duntisbourne & Daglingworth 
 
Unfortunately, some of the bus companies are unable to do an early collection on that day.  
 
Students who come on school transport from Trenchard Gardens (Army Camp), Chedworth, Fosse 
Cross, Ampney Crucis, Preston, Ullenwood, Coberley, Cowley, Colesbourne, Rendcomb, Woodmancote, 
North Cerney, Perrots Brook, Baunton, Stratton and those that use the Stage Coach public service, 
cannot be collected early. 
 
Where the bus companies are not operating, please could we kindly ask that you arrange for your child 
to be collected at 1.20pm on Thursday 19th September 2024. 
 
We know many of the students will be returning to school at 4.15pm to support the Open Evening event 
on Thursday 19th September 2024 and thank you in advance for your support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs J Lindley 
Headteacher 
 
 


